Subject: RE: [External] Major Projects - New Request for Advice - MOD 2 - Moorebank Intermodal

Precinct West Stage 2 (SSD 7709 MOD 2) - Sydney Water

From: UrbanGrowth
Sent: Thursday, 17 June 2021 10:26 AM
To: Nathan Heath
Subject: RE: [External] Major Projects - New Request for Advice - MOD 2 - Moorebank Intermodal Precinct West
Stage 2 (SSD 7709 MOD 2) - Sydney Water

Hi Nathan,
Thank you for notifying Sydney Water of the abovementioned SSD modification.
Sydney Water have reviewed the documents provided and have no comments to make on this matter.

Please contact_ should you have any queries.

Kind regards,

Fiona Feng
Growth Intelligence
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Sydney Water acknowledges the traditional custodians
of the waters and land on which we work, live and learn.





